
 

  

                                                                                    

 

 

Office of Environmental Enforcement, 

Environment Protection Agency, 

Inniscarra, 

Co. Cork. 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Port of Waterford hereby notifies the Environmental Protection Agency that our early-May plough 

dredging maintenance campaign commenced 08th May 2023. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Ian Moriarty 

Captain Ian Moriarty   

Deputy Harbour Master 


